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IMPORTANT DATES:
May 3-7 - Teacher Appreciation Week
 
May 7 - Super Kids Day (more info below)
 
May 11 - 3rd & 5th Math STAAR
 
May 12 - 3rd & 5th Reading STAAR
 
May 13 - 5th Science STAAR
 
May 16 - Deadline to Submit Talent Show Flip Grid (info below)
 
May 18 - 4th Math STAAR
 
May 19 - 4th Reading STAAR



 
May 21 - 2nd Annual GTE Staff vs. 5th Grade Kickball Game
 
May 28 - EARLY RELEASE at Noon

New Policy Until the End of the Year
Dear Parents,
 
Starting today until the end of the year, teachers will no longer be able to accommodate requests to
post assignments online for short-term absences. The only time they will post online assignments is if
it is for a COVID-related absence.
 
If your child is absent, be assured that their teacher will make sure they get the work they missed and
they will be given an appropriate time to complete it.
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience as we �nish this school year.
 
Take care,
:)Ms. Rodriguez

Super Kids Day is Friday, May 7th!
Super Kids Day will be Friday May 7th. Face to face students will be out on the �eld/playground.
Virtual students will be on the pavilion and the grass area behind it.
 
Grade Level Times:
K/1- 8:30-10
2/3- 10:30-12
4/5- 12:30-2:00
 
**Only Parent Volunteers will be allowed on campus. Parents are not permitted to walk around with
their student. 
 
**There will be a concession stand with drinks and treats. Prices range from .50 to $1.00 (all
proceeds go to the PE department for new equipment)
 
**Virtual students need to RSVP to amie.bess@humbleisd.net

Pre-K and Kindergarten Pre-Registration Information
Pre-K and Kindergarten Pre-Registration will begin online April 5. All of the information can be found
on the PreK website.
 
Please also see for more info: Early Childhood Learning



TALENT SHOW
Talent Show Requirements

It is Talent show time! This year will be a little different. The best entries will be chosen and shown
virtually to the whole school in their classrooms the last week of school. Flip Grid Videos will need to be
submitted by May 16th at 11:59pm. This will give me enough time to review them. Videos can be done
right on Flip Grid or you can also upload a previously recorded video (For example, a Dance
competition or Gymnastics meet.) If your child is interested in participating, please work with him or
her to ensure that the guidelines are met. I am delighted that children want to perform and I want to be
able to give them the opportunity. Please help them assess their talents and choose a way in which
they can best shine. For the protection of all of our students I ask that you NOT post this �ipgrid code
on social media.
 
-How to enter: Go to www.�ipgrid.com
-Enter the �ipgrid code: 3aac3caf
-Here is a video showing you how to submit a �ipgrid video or upload a previously
recorded video. Click Here
-Find your grade level by clicking “View 6 Topics” in the upper left hand corner.
If there are two or more grade levels involved submit your video in the highest student’s grade level.
 
The guidelines are as follows: 
• All acts should be less than 3.5 minutes.
• Implied violence suggestive out�ts or inappropriate words or lyrics will not be permitted



 
Piano (or instrumental)
• Song should be at least 30 seconds long.
• Student should play with both hands.
• Music played should be a composed song.
• Student should be able to play with �uency and accuracy.
• Song does not have to be memorized!
 
Vocal
• Lip syncs will not be allowed unless there is total choreography.
• “Sing-alongs” are not permitted. The student should be the performer, not a recorded artist. Some
performance/ accompaniment tracks are available on youtube but you will �nd the most selection of
Karaoke songs on iTunes (and for the best price!).
• Song words must be memorized. Choreography and/or hand gestures should also be used.
 
Dance or Gymnastics
• Dance or gymnastics require recorded music. Music should end when routine ends.
• Activity should be a minimum of 45 seconds.
 
Comedy Skits
• Must be in good taste.
• They should be well rehearsed, humorous, and contain age-appropriate material.
 
Something New and Creative
• Must be in good taste.
• Must be entertaining
 
If you have any questions about any of the requirements, please call or email us at school (281)641-
1958. Summer.McKee@humbleisd.net . I am looking forward to seeing and enjoying all the wonderful
things your children can do.
 
Mrs. McKee
Greentree Music Teacher

LIBRARY Announcements
Library Books Are Due!
Please look for Greentree Library Books! It is time to turn all books into the library. Books need to be
returned to the library by Friday, May 14th.
If a book has been lost, or damaged, please ask Mrs. Rydell for a price (plus tax) and pay online for the
lost items using RevTrak. (You will select your homeroom teacher from the drop down box.)
 
https://humbleisd.revtrak.net/Elementary-Schools-1011/Elementary-Schools-A-M/greentree-
elementary/gte-library/#/list 
 
We would love everyone to be clear in the library before the last day of school. Thanks for your help!
 
Sora
Reading is Sweet! Be sure and check out the books on Sora! These e-books and audiobooks are
available 24/7! Sora has several books with unlimited checkouts for the Summer! Details on how to
add the SORA App to your device can be found on the Greentree Library Webpage!



 
Summer Reading
Read to Mrs. Rydell throughout the Summer. Return your tracking chart to Mrs. Rydell in August and
earn a “Sweet Treat!” Visit the Greentree Webpage if you need to print out Mrs. Rydell or the tracking
sheet.

pdf Camp Invention 2021.pdf Download
4.7 MB

Please see the updated �yer for Camp Invention - it is a district sponsored summer camp aimed at G/T
students but open for all. Camp is at-home only this year and there is currently a $40 discount that is
good through this Wednesday, March 31.

Child Absent? Here's what to do:
Email: Cynthia.alford@humbleisd.net
Or call Attendance line: 281-641-1919
Or click on this link to report online: Report an Absence
Fax: 281-641-1917
Phone: 281-641-1903
 
Cindy Alford 
Registrar

Medications
Please make arrangements to pick up any medicine left in the clinic. All medications need to be
collected by June or sooner. Remaining medication MUST be picked up by an adult. They will not be
sent home with students.
 
Sunscreen and mosquito repellent
I’ve seen a lot of sunburns already this spring. Please consider applying sunscreen and/or “bug spray”
at home before coming to school. Remember the kids will go outside everyday unless it is raining. We
need to protect their skin as best we can. The sun is hot and morning dew brings out the bugs.
 



Water
It’s getting hot out there! Please send in labeled water bottles and remind your students to drink water
throughout the day. A well hydrated body helps the body feel refreshed, keep cool, and reduce the risk
of headaches and fatigue.
 
Laurie Para, RN

Quarterly Counselor Newsletter
Quarterly Counselor Newsletter






